
UPPER MARLBORO  (June 12, 2025) – The Prince George’s County Board of Education
will meet on Thursday, June 12, at 5:30p at the Sasscer Administration Building 14201
School Lane Upper Marlboro, MD 20772, in the Board Room (1sth floor) for a special
executive closed session. Please be advised that the Board Business Meeting
scheduled for Thursday, June 12, 2025, will proceed with a closed session only. The
originally scheduled 7:00pm open session Board of Education meeting will no longer
take place.

Chair, Branndon D. Jackson
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